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COMMUNIQUE

As the new Ambassador of Chile to the Kingdom of Thailand, it gives me great
pleasure to extend my greetings to the Thailand’s thriving business community and
trading partners.

The Embassy of Chile and its Trade Commission - ProChile - , share great hopes for the
upcoming year, as we expect to resume most of the normal face to face activity that, as
you know, is so important for conducting business and trade. 2022 is especially
relevant for Chile and Thailand, since it will mark 60 years of Diplomatic Relations.

As many of you know, Thailand is the main destination for Chilean Exports to ASEAN.
Our commercial exchanges has been boosted by our bilateral Free Trade Agreement,
which grants 0% import duties for more than 95% of Chilean products to this date.

Chile offers attractive investment opportunities in different fields, such as food,
beverages, and renewable energy. Therefore, I would like you to keep venturing across
the Pacific Ocean in the permanent quest of a better future for both our countries’
people and businesses.
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